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Comments: Wilderness areas are a rare environmental gift to US citizens, and everything must be done to

preserve their unique and shrinking locations. Please reconsider the Emerald Lake Reconstruction. Such a

project could do more harm to the wilderness area than benefits this environment. A wilderness area needs to

remain free from power machines or tools. Hikers and campers to wilderness have learned how to enter such

areas and "do no harm." Let's keep Emerald Lake and its specialness untouched.


